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Recent & Ongoing Activities 

 Officially launched the 2017-2018 Reflections program during National Arts and Education Week 
September 10-16. 

 Visited the MCCPTA office with Erin to look at left over Reflections Awards to determine if we could re-
use awards by simply replacing the outdated engraved plates. 

 Committee members as of August 28th are the Reflections Chairs. Still working out who and where they 
all are. 
 

Future Activities 

 Beginning preparations for submission of artwork to MCCPTA on December 7th and 8th. Will likely have 
submission received in Silver Spring at my office on December 7th and then received on December 8th, 
the final deadline for county submission at the MCCPTA office on December 8th. 

 Beginning preparations for county judging for submission to MDPTA by January 26th. 

 Awaiting additional information on October online training to be circulated on the Yahoo Group. 
 

Contacts/Correspondence 

 Many email communications and Yahoo Group activity. More postings than last year! 

 Email exchanges with Erin about the program and sharing out to all MCCPTA Delegates. 

 Email exchanges with Sook about updating the MCCPTA website. 
 

Issues for Discussion and/or Approval by MCCPTA BOD at October 5th, 2017 Meeting 

 None that I have noted. 
 
Important Dates 

 Submissions to be due Thursday, December 7th or Friday, December 8th  

 MCCPTA submission due the MDPTA on January 26th.  


